
New Primary School 
opening near you!

Planned opening Sept 2023

Orchard Grove
Primary School

            HAVE 
       YOUR
          SAY!



The Castle Partnership Trust
  A C H I E V E    B E L O N G    P A R T I C I P A T E

In order to accommodate families moving 
into the new Comeytrowe development 
(Orchard Grove), Somerset County 
Council has recommended that The Castle 
Partnership Trust opens a new primary 
school and nursery from September 
2023. 

The other primary schools in the area 
would not have space for the growing 
number of families, so opening a new 
school and nursery within this new 
community will mean we can offer the 
best possible education to the children 
living in the new houses. 

The newly built Orchard Grove school 
will be beautifully equipped with 14 
classrooms (two for each year group), a 
large nursery, a hall with a fully equipped 
kitchen, a separate studio/activity space, 
a library, a specialist practical classroom 
and an extensive playground and field for 
play and sport.

We have a statutory duty to consult the 
community under Section 10 of the 
Academies Act 2010 and we would love 
to hear your thoughts, your ideas and even 
any concerns you may have, in relation to 
Orchard Grove Primary School, just off of 
Wellington Road, Taunton.

Please go to our website for more information 
regarding the future plans and to complete 
the online survey by 18 November 2022: 

If you would like more information, or have 
questions you might like to ask, we will be 
hosting an informal drop-in session at The 
Castle School on Tuesday 4th October 
between 5.30pm and 7.00pm and we 
would be pleased to see you.

For more information regarding the future plans, please visit our website. 
Please also complete the online consultation survey: 
       www.orchardgroveschool.co.uk

      @OrchardGrovePrimarySchool 

Closing date for the consultation: 18 November 2022

Please scan the 
QR code to go 
to our website

www.orchardgroveschool.co.uk 


